Comments with regard tt he planning application at 76 Leverton Street

I live at 1 Countess Road, immediately behind no.76 Leverton St.

| have no objection in principle to a roof extension at the above property but | understand that the
current proposal is not stepped in terms of its relative height with its neighbour. Leverton Street is
on an incline and thus the roof extensions need to take account of this and that at no 76 be
lowered.

Dr Jane Roberts



